
From: Mike Murray
To: Ackleybc@aol.com
Cc: Paul Stevens
Bcc: Cyndy Holda
Subject: Re: Fwd: Fw: Beach north of Ramp 43
Date: 05/28/2010 09:01 AM

Hi Barbara,

I apologize for the delayed response and appreciate your concern for beach access
going into the holiday weekend.  As a result of the AMOY nest between Ramps 43
and 44 hatching and the chicks moving south of Ramp 44, we have recently been
able to re-open 0.2 mile south of Ramp 43 to ORV use and 0.2 mile south of that to
pedestrian use.  North of Ramp 43, to the chagrin of some, we have not
implemented the annual seasonal ORV closure of 0.4 miles of beach since 2008 in
order to provide extra ORV access in response to consent decree closures.  I
discussed your request with Paul Stevens and we are not inclined to further deviate
from the former seasonal closure at this time.  We do understand your concern and
will continue to monitor the situation as the season progresses.

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
▼ Ackleybc@aol.com
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05/22/2010 11:02 AM

To mike_murray@nps.gov, paul_stevens@nps.gov,
ackleybc@aol.com, hardhead@embarqmail.com,
warmat@embarqmail.com, obxsurfman@gmail.com,
obxblondie@aol.com, nataliesusanperry@hotmail.com,
guitarcouch@earthlink.net, johnalley@earthlink.net,
keene9558@charter.net, fiskfolb4@embarqmail.com,
ffff1@mindspring.com, threebuoys@earthlink.net,
djoyner@beldar.com, bobeakes@reddrumtackle.com,
davisrb@embarqmail.com,
indiantown_gallery@hotmail.com,
flutterballs@yahoo.com, longcaster@charter.net

cc

Subject Fwd: Fw: Beach north of Ramp 43

Dear Mike,
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In the Buxton area there is only .4 mile open for ORV.  There are 5 miles open to
pedestrian access.  In the past  the area at Ramp 43 was closed as a lifeguarded
beach with more parking than now.  Currently the swimming beach with ample
parking is at the old light house site.  

 
Please confer with Jim Lyons and Paul Stevens as to the possibility of opening for
ORV use as well as pedestrians the area north of Ramp 43 as far as safely possible
to the area of the current swimming beach.

 
With the coming Memorial Day weekend and the beginning of the busiest season on
which the village economy depends, please open our beaches!

 
Barbara Ackley
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